
Pleasant Street Primary
School EYFS Open Evening
Monday 16th December  at  4pm

Do you have a
child who is due to

start school in
September 2025
or do you have a

child who is about
to turn 3? 

We would love you
to visit our setting

on our open evening.
Please contact the

office on
0151 709 3802 to

book a place.  


